Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives Prince Beren, Representative of Sheikh Tahsin
Bek, Leader of the Yazidi Faith in Iraq and the World
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Wednesday,
4/2/2015 at his office in Baghdad, Prince Beren, representative of Sheikh Tahsin Bek, leader of
the Yazidi faith in Irag and the world.

His Eminence stressed the importance of doubling the efforts in providing care for the
displaced people, saying stability will not be maintained in Iraq as long as the kidnapped
Turkmen women, followers of Ahl al-Bayt are not released and the displaced are not back home.
For his part, Prince Beren praised Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim’'s efforts in bringing the different
points of view closer and inviting the Yazidis to every conference under the sponsorship of

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim that calls for unity.



